Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Freshwater Fish and Wildlife
The Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a series of public workshops concerning the Florida Quota Hunt Program, to which all interested persons are invited:

DATE AND TIME:  April 16, 2008, 5:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.

PLACE: Gulf Coast Community College, Gibson Lecture Hall, 5230 West U.S. HWY 98, Panama City, FL

DATE AND TIME: April 22, 2008, 6:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m.

PLACE: IGFA Fishing Hall of Fame, 300 Gulf Stream Way, Dania Beach, FL.

DATE AND TIME: April 29, 2008, 6:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m.

PLACE: Columbia County School Board Administrative Auditorium, 372 West Duval Street, Lake City, FL

DATE AND TIME: May 13, 2008, 6:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m.

PLACE: Bass Pro Shops, 5156 International Drive, Orlando, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, in response to agency observations and concerns expressed by the public is conducting an assessment of the Florida Quota Hunt Program. The assessment is designed to identify concerns associated with the Quota Hunt Program and develop ideas for making improvements. This meeting is being held to invite members of the public to share their ideas with facilitators and agency staff on this topic.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: The ADA Coordinator, at (850)488-6411. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Robert Jones or Jeff Blair at Florida Conflict Resolution Consortium, Morgan Building, Suite 236, 2035 East Paul Dirac Drive, Tallahassee, FL 32310, or at (850)644-6320.
